
 

ST.  JOSEPH BASILICA 

Monday 8:00 am 

Tuesday 8:00 am 

Wednesday 8:00 am 

Thursday 8:00 am 

Friday 8:00 am 

Saturday 
8:00 am 
5:00 pm 

Sunday 

 7:30 am  
9:30 am  

11:30 am 
7:00 pm 

 

Sacrament of  
Penance 

 
Saturday 

3:30 to 4:30pm  
or  

by appointment 

1109 CHESTNUT STREET 

PHONE: 510-522-0181 

Mass Times 



 

Around the Parish 

Sunday July 23-  Sister Carol’s  Jubilee 

We would like to honor and celebrate all of our beloved Nuns of the parish, on the island and 
beyond. We want to thank them for their dedication to the church and to the society at large. At 
the 11:30 Mass on July 23rd, there will be a blessing for all Nuns and a celebration of Sister 
Carol’s 50 years of religious profession following the Mass.  Please spread the word so we may be 
able to celebrate as many wonderful people as we can in this profession.   

Monday July 24-  Monthly Grief Support Ministry Gathering 

Our Grief Support Group is gathering on Monday, July 24th, 2017 from 7:30 to 9:30pm upstairs 
in the Parish Center at 1119 Lafayette Street. All are welcome! 

For questions please call 510.205.3712 or email: Lilian.Dubow@gmail.com 

Children’s Faith Formation  
Registration is Open 

Are you ready for your child to take the next step in their Faith Journey?   
 

If so, now is the time to register!  We offer Children's Faith Formation for children Pre-
Kindergarten (4 years old by September) through 8th Grade who are not attending Catholic 
schools. These classes take place on Sunday mornings 10:45 to 11:45 starting on September 17th, 
2017.  Registration fee is $90 for one child, $145 for two children plus $45 for each additional 
child.  (Financial aid is available.)   Program includes preparation for Reconciliation and Eucharist 
(additional $40 fee for children in the second year of Sacrament Preparation.)   
 

Returning students must re-register each year.  Registration form is  available on parish website at 
www.sjbalameda.org under Faith Formation, Children’s Programs.  Questions?  Contact Anne Marie 
at afourre@sjbalameda.org or 510-995-9409 
 

Note: There is a $10 discount per child for registrations completed and paid (check sent to Parish 
office) by August 1, 2017. 



 

DEVOTIONS 

Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy  

Mon.- Sat., 7:30am 

 

First Friday Adoration  

11:00am - 1:00pm  

and also 7:00 - 10:00pm 

 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

Wednesday after  

8:00am Mass 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

8:30am to 5:00pm 

Monday through Friday 

Office closed for lunch  

Noon to 1:00pm 

 

VOLUNTEER COVERAGE 

Sat.  8:30am - 12:30pm 

Sun. 8:30am - 1:00pm  

Rev. George Alengadan  

Pastor………510-995-9421 

galengadan@sjbalameda.org 

 

Rev. John Carillo 

Parochial Vicar……510-995-9475 

jcarillo@sjbalameda.org 

 

Nicole Mersch 

Bulletin Editor 

510-332-6397 

nmersch@sjbalameda.org 

 

Parish Office phone: 510-522-0181 

Parish Office fax: 510-522-2864 

email: parish@sjbalameda.org 

Facebook.com/sjbalameda 

Website: www.sjbalameda.org 

Wednesday July 19 

7:30pm 

Young Adult Group Meeting 

Sunday July 23 

11:30 Mass 

Celebrating Sister Carol’s 50 years of 
religious profession  

Monday July 24 

7:30pm 

Monthly Grief Support Ministry 
Gathering 

Friday July 28 

8:00pm 

Taize Prayer Service 

Sunday July 30 

3:00pm 

Notes for Nourishment Concert 

September 24th 
11:30am Mass 

Father Holland’s 50th  

Priesthood Celebration  

UPDATE:  
Anne Marie Fourre and Faith Formation 
 
Anne Marie Fourré, our Director of Faith Formation, is 
recovering well from her recent hip replacement surgery and 
thanks everyone for their cards, prayers and support.  She plans 
to be back in the office by the end of the month, and is pleased 
to report that work is proceeding on preparing for programs this 
fall. Registration is now open for Children’s Faith Formation 
(form available on our website), planning is under way to offer 
“Good News People” (small group program for adults to deepen 
faith and form disciples) and a new Adult Confirmation series 
will be held on Thursday nights starting in October.  In the 
meantime RCIA continues as usual, with “Inquiry” offered on 
Wednesday nights for those thinking about becoming 
Catholic.  (A special thanks to the RCIA team, working 
throughout the summer!) 

For more information about our upcoming events, visit our 
website at www.sjbalameda.org/page/events-calendar 



 

 

Saturday, July 15 
 8:00 a.m.       † Hijino and Trinie Gonzales 
 

 5:00 p.m.       † Roberto Posadas 
 

Sunday, July 16 
  7:30 a.m.       For the people of the parish 
 

  9:30 a.m.       † George Naclerio Sr. 
 

11:30 a.m.  † Virginia and Teofilo Bautista 
   

  7:00 p.m.       † Juanito Bauzon 
 

Monday, July 17 
 8:00 a.m.      † Belluomini and Marcheschi 
  Families 
  †Dorothy Connell 
 

Tuesday, July 18 
 8:00 a.m.      † Peggy Stoering 
   

Wednesday, July 19 
 8:00 a.m.     † Liliano Lupetti 
 

Thursday, July 20 
 8:00 a.m.       † Lydon / Heymes Families 
  Carmelo Go 
 

Friday, July 21 
 8:00 a.m.     † Glenn W. Groff 
 

Saturday, July 22 
 8:00 a.m.       † James Taylor 
 

 5:00 p.m.       For the people of the parish 
 

Sunday, July 23 
  7:30 a.m.       Yana Hlavatovic 
 

  9:30 a.m.       † Maurice Harnett and Family  
 

Dan Lydon, Sebastian Baldassarre, Binh Pham, 
and Izzura Verduzco 

as well as continued prayers for Elvie Mendonza , 
Carol Gottstein, Baby Jaylen, Constantino Sapalilio, 
Tony Desimone, Joyce Aguilar, Alden Lockley, and 
Thuy Nguyen, Nicole R., Ida Kempel, Larry Kempel, 

Mark & Katherine Gomez, Betty O’Neill, Claude 
Lavoie, Jazlynn Alana Cain, Emily Libby, Dwain 

Bollinger, Patricia Poehling, Eugenia Flores, Rev. Bill 
Moore, SS.CC., Abbess Markella, Lois Chase, Ronald 

Bautista, Arturo B. Estrada, Ulysses Melendres, 
Martin Freitas, R. Rodriguez, Rosie Hernandez, Mark 
Devlin, Pedro Robles, Jaime Jimenez, Jackie Green, 

Rick Copeland, Sophia Ortega, Isaura Verduzco, 
Martha Dolores Valenzuela, Angie Agadier Trujillo, 
Fr. Tony Herrera, Betty Torres, Pat Dundon, Kathy 

Bartlett, Romelita Bautista, Garth Waters, Elvie 
Mendoza, Joan Cummings, Sandy Anderson, Sam 
Kong Kee, Josslyn Tramel, Lori Agazzi, Martinez 

Espinoza, Elisa Lee, Kyle Anthony, Ernesto Sanchez, 
Jennifer Manchester, Dianne Nobriega, Herb Robles, 

Dr. Benjamin Reyes, Ramon Tirona, Fr. Jim Sloan, 
Patricia Glynn, Gail Crichton, Lily Hansen, Sherry 

Crevani, Gina S. Corral, Baby Leo, Charles H. Thomas, 
Jim Lynch, Joey Camacho, Long & Fong Che, Patricia 

Becker, Robert Santos, Juner Valencia, Juana 
Valenzuela, Rachel Sutherland, Carlie Bell, L. Corral, 

Blanca Herzog, Juanita Estrellas, Tom Hall, Jim 
Langowski, Christopher Herrera, Nimfa Banzuelo, 

Robert Torres, Amelia Miguel, Edis Rodriguez, Anna 
Cheung, Kirk Miller, Maria C. Sanchez, Lucy Ramirez, 

Jo Leitz, Vicky Rosen, Nico Stavrianopoluos 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Mass Intentions Please Pray for Our Sick 

Let us remember...All those who have died, especially Dennis Reyes.  
As a community of faith, we offer our prayers and support their families and 
friends.   

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon 
them. 



 

Sign up for St. Joseph’s online 
giving program this summer  for 
your chance to win! 

The online giving program offers you 
immediate control of your offerings for 
not only regular Sunday contributions, but 
also special collection programs. By using 
this tool, your giving is easier for yourself 
and helps our parish plan for liturgies, 
staffing, programs, and facility needs more 
efficiently.  

Anyone who signs up during the summer 
months for our online giving program will 
be entered into a monthly drawing to win 
various gifts from the church, including 
wine from St. Joseph Basilica and/or 
chocolates, valued over $100.  We will 
give away one prize to a lucky winner 
each month. Winners will be contacted via 
phone and announced in the bulletin on 
July 9th, August 6th, and September 
3rd.  Anyone who is currently signed up or 
who has registered in the past will be 
automatically entered into the monthly 
drawing. 

Stewardship 

Date requested: 

Say it with Flowers 
Spiritually remember a significant milestone in your life or your 
loved ones  by giving the gift of flowers for the Sanctuary.  
Your name and your intention will be printed in the weekly 
bulletin.   

Donations are $55 for the side altar arrangement, $75 for the 
main altar, or discounted rate of $160 for the entire sanctuary.  

Drop your intention and offering off at the parish office.  Thank You! 

Yes, I would like to donate: 

(  ) $160 (all three)   (  ) $75  (main altar)    (  ) $55 (side altar) 

For flower arrangements (please circle one ) in memory or honor of : 

Alternate Date: 

Donor Name: 

Donor Phone: Donor Email: 

Weekly Offering                        
Week of July 15/16 

Weekly Offering  

Weekly Goal $13,500.00 

Total Weekly Collection $13,726.75 

Variance $226.75 

Year To Date Shortfall ($37,065.20) 

The flowers this week are 
sponsored in remembrance 
of Dorothy Connell’s birthday 
on July 17th. 

Happy Birthday Dorothy! 

Bishops Appeal  

St. Joseph Goal $37,729 

Funds raised as of 7/06 $42,491 

Current percentage 112% 

A special Thank You to all of our 
volunteers, especially, Ron & Jan 
Curtis and Susan Gahan, who 
work as full time volunteers in the 
rectory office and give countless 
hours of their time to making sure 
our parish runs smoothly. 



 

Preparation for registered, active parishioners 
should begin at least six months in advance of the 
proposed wedding date. Please contact Fr. George, 
510-995-9421 

 

 

Anne Marie Fourre,             Director of Faith Formation 
510-995-9409…….…….…… afourre@sjbalameda.org 
 

Eric Bertelsen,                                 Liturgy Coordinator 
510-995 9404…..………...ebertelsen@sjbalameda.org 
 

510-995-9574          SSND  Youth Ministry Coordinator 

 
Liz Patrick,                                                  Bookkeeper 
510-995-9550 …………………..…..lpatrick@csdo.org 
 

David Howitt,                                          Music Director 
510-995-9403…………...…....dhowitt@sjbalameda.org 
 

Michael Chinnavaso,               7 PM Music Coordinator 
510-522-0181 …………..…..mchinnavaso@gmail.com 
 

Tamara Centeno,                         Wedding Coordinator 
510-282-4621………….…centenotamara@yahoo.com 
 

Susan Gahan,       Funeral Coordinator & Receptionist 
510-995-9416 ……………………  sg@sjbalameda.org 

 

St. Vincent de Paul……………..………24-hour hot-line  
510-995-9471 

All God’s Children Prayer Group     Monday, 7:00-9:00pm BAS     
Basilica Choir rehearsal Wednesday, 7:30-9:00pm        BAS 
Bible Study Tuesday, 10:00-11:30am       SJR 
Bible Study Thursday, 10:00-11:30am     SJR 
Cub Scouts 1st Monday, 6:45-8:00pm       SJR 
Children’s Choir Thursday, 4:00-5:00pm BAS 
Girl Scouts #33369 1st Wednesday, 7:00pm SJR 
Girl Scouts 2nd & 4th Wed., 6:15pm       LC 
Grief Support 3rd Monday, 7:30-9:30pm      DR 
Knights of Columbus 2nd Thursday, 7:00-8:30pm       SJR 
Legion of Mary     Wednesday, 8:30-10:30am RR 
Legion of Mary     Saturday, 8:30-10:30am RR 
Legion of Mary (QoDM) Saturday, 3:00-4:45pm              SJR 
Pastoral Care Team              1st Saturday, 8:45-9:30am      SJND Class #106 
Rite of Christian Initiation Wednesday, 7:30-9:00pm        MTR 
Scripture Reflection                  Tuesday, 7:00-8:30pm          SJR 
St. Vincent DePaul Society 4th Thursday, 7:00-8:30pm       SJR 
Taize Prayer Service     4th Friday, 8:00-9:00pm BAS 
Spirit Ensemble rehearsal Thursday, 7:30-9:00pm BAS 
Young Adult  Wednesdays 7:30pm  DR 

 

BAS/ Basilica       
SJR/ St. Joseph Room  
DR/ Damien Room 
LC/ Learning Center          
RR/Reconciliation Room  
MTR/ Mother Teresa Room  

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

St. Joseph Ministries 

 

Ken Jennings, Principal of SJND High School 
510-523-1526…..………….…....kjennings@sjnd.org 
 

Dr. John Rizzo, Principal of St. Joseph Elem. School 
510-522-4456……...…………..jrizzo@csdo.org 

Parish Staff Community Staff 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Please stop by the Parish office or check our web-
site under “Sacraments” for information. 
 
• For infant baptism (6 or younger)  contact Parish 

rectory at  510-522-0181  
• For adults or children over age 6 please contact 

Anne Marie, 510 995-9409 

New to the Parish? 
St. Joseph’s is an 
active and diverse 

parish.  
If you are new, 
please fill out a  

registration form at 
the  

Parish Office, in the 
church’s vestibule, 

or  
online at 

www.sjbalameda.org 



 

ADS HERE 



 

Immersion to Costa Rica from Deacon Jimmy 
  

Hola! My first week in Costa Rica was great! I arrived at 7am 
at San Jose airport without any hassle. Fr. Daniel Blanco who 
is my host picked me up at the airport. He is the pastor of 
Parroquia Nuestra Senora del Carmen and Vicar-General in 
the Archdiocese of San Jose. He is such a wonderful, humble, 
and hospitable person. It was a blessing that he invited me to 
serve at the concelebrated Mass in honor of the Feast of 
Madre Perpetuo Socorro on the first night of my program. 
Right away, I got a glimpse of the faith of costarricences and 

the unity of the clergy within the archdiocese. 

When I started my class the following day, I was 
impressed by the professionalism of the instructors of 
Intensa Language School. They were accommodating 
and helpful to students. I am in a one to one class and I 
have two different instructors per day. The class starts 
from 8:30am and ends at 3:30pm daily. The school is a 
twenty minute walk from my parish. Since it is nice to 
observe and learn from people I decided to just walk 
every day to and fro and for me, it is definitely a good 
exercise! However, one morning I got lost going to 
school! I got confused in my direction and it took me an 
hour before finding my way! 

One striking experience that I had was while I 
was praying the liturgy of the hours inside the church a 
man approached and asked me if I can pray for him. I told him that I only speak a little bit 
(“poquito”) of Spanish and he might want to see Fr. Blanco. He said that it was fine and he just 
needed me to pray for him because he will go for a tour. Together with his girlfriend he will visit 
Europe the following day and he will propose to her! I was dumbfounded on how this man values 
his relationships and he knows well the importance of God’s guidance in their lives. After I prayed 
for him, he also showed the ring that he will offer to her and he asked me to bless it. 

So far, I am really enjoying every bit of my immersion experience in this country because of 
their faith, culture, arts, and tradition. I serve in the daily morning Mass at 7am from Monday 

through Saturday. During weekends I serve in the Vigil 
Mass at 5pm on Saturdays and at 10am and 5pm Masses 
on Sundays. I am hoping that I can also preach and 
baptize before I finish my Spanish immersion program. 

I have no doubt that there are many more surprises that 
will come along the way in this immersion. I am truly 
grateful to God for his unfailing love and generosity and 
his plans for me. Let me also extend my sincerest thanks 
to all of you for your never ending commitment, 
support, and prayers for my vocational journey. 
Bendiciones! Hasta luego!  

Paz y bien, 

Diacono Santiaguito (aka Deacon Jimmy) 
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